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At present Al committee members have submitted their various thoughts about an Al policy at GBC to
the committee chair and he is reviewing them in preparation for our first meeting, which will be held in
the last week of October.

ChatGPT was briefly shut off on GBC campuses for security reasons. But after some investigation by
Dean Straight it was determined that this was done in error. It can now be used on campus computers.



